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Henry Blackburn, M.D. ¢ KL

Mayo Professor of Public Health

Division of Epidemiology %’&( W
University of Minnesota

1300 2nd Street South - Suite 300
Minneapolis, MN 55455

Dear Henry,

Congratulations on the completion and successful publication
of the history of the Council on Epidemiology and Prevention
of Cardiovascular Diseases in the Council Newsletter and in
Circulation. I know it was an arduous task but you have done
a superb job: Dick Remington would be very pleased.

Sincerely,

Lon

Leonard P. Cook



